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06 June 2022 
  
 
MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director 
Department of Environmental and Natural Resources (DENR) - MIMAROPA  
DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
 

Subject:   PROPOSED BROOKESPOINT  NICKEL MINING PROJECT  
Barangays Aribungos, Barong Barong, Ipilan, Maasin and Mambalot,  
Municipality of Brooke's Point, Province of Palawan 

 

Dear MS. CLAUDIO: 
 
The PHDM Resources, Inc. is currently preparing for the conduct of an Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) for the Proposed Brookespoint Nickel Mining Project located in 
Barangays Aribungos, Barong Barong, Ipilan, Maasin and Mambalot, Municipality of 
Brooke's Point, Province of Palawan. 
  
As an initial activity, we are conducting a project presentation with different government 
agencies and  representatives from the provincial government of Palawan, would like to 
solicit your participation in the said activity. 
 
The on-site consultation will be conducted on June 13, 2022 at 9:30 am (Monday) at 
Conference Hall of Brooke’s Point. Similarly, stakeholders may also join the 
videoconference through Zoom platform with the following meeting details: 
  
 Meeting ID: 8886 5398 8391 

 Passcode: LeBach 

Should you have any queries, you may call us at (02) 8727.9005 or 0908 811 4972 and look 

for Ms. Shirley E. Biong. 

 
We look forward to your support and valuable participation.  
 
Thank you and more power.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

Engr. Aniceto F. Popa  
Project Manager
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